
Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
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November 13, 2013 
Via Overnight Delivery 

RE: Request for Cancellation of Authorities- Lightyear Network Solutions, LLC 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

By letter dated July 15, 2013 the Commission was notified of the transfer of assets and customers of 
Lightyear Network Solutions, LLC ("Lightyear") to Birch Telecom of the South, Inc. dba Birch Telecom 
dba Birch Communications. By subsequent letter dated October 17, 2013, the Commission was notified 
that the transfer was complete and that a request for cancellation of Lightyear's authorities would be 
forthcoming. 

The original and one (1) copy ofthjs letter are therefore submitted to request cancellation ofill.l Lightyear 
authorities and applicable tariffs effective no later than December 31, 2013. 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3004 or 
via email to Rnorton@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

\l~~ 
Robin Norton 
Consultant to Lightyear Network Solutions, LLC 

cc: Linda Hunt (via email)- L YNS 
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